
From: Alec Forshaw 

Sent: 06 June 2023 15:39 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: OBJECTION 2023/1691/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

I am writing to object to the proposed addition of telecom antennae and trunking to the 

existing guard railings at roof level. They will be very visible and will add bulk and massing 

to the existing light-weight and transparent railings at the perimeter of the top the Babington 

Court.  

They will be an ugly and unattractive feature, and approval would set a dreadful precedent for 

similar additions on other roof tops.  

The application should be refused.  

Similar proposals have previously been refused on this block and Chancellor Court.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Alec Forshaw  


